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Who can I talk to about this project?

• Jered Lex, WisDOT Project Manager

• Jonathan Davidson, WisDOT Project Leader



Project Location



Why do we need this Project?

• The pavement is 
weathered, rutted, and 
cracked. 

• End terminals on guard 
rails do not meet current 
standards.



Proposed Improvements

•Overlay existing pavement to extend service life.

•Maintain existing roadway width, shoulders, and alignment.

•Replace guard rail and guard rail end terminals, as needed, to 
meet current standards.



Proposed Improvements

• Perform rehabilitation work 
on 4 structures:

Structure ID Proposed Action

B-52-144 Drip edge & surface repairs.

B-52-51 Repair scour countermeasures, 
replace or pull back SW wing and 
remove sediment from box.

B-52-66 Repair east drip edge. Repair SE, 
NE, and NW wings. Surface repairs.

B-52-85 Drip edge repairs.



What will happen to traffic?

• STH 171 will remain open to traffic during construction and will be controlled 

with flagging operations. 

• Minor delays will be expected. 

• Access to driveways and local roads will remain open. 



What happens next?

1. February 2022: Gather public input

2. June 2022: Anticipated Preliminary Design & Environmental Process Complete

3. November 2023: Final Plans Complete
1. Construction Scheduled for 2024



Thank you for your time!

If you have comments, questions, or concerns please send us on email, give us a 
call, send us a letter, or fill out the public comment form on the WisDOT webpage. 



Project Contact Information

Jered Lex, P.E.

WisDOT Project Manager

3550 Mormon Coulee Rd

La Crosse, WI 54601

Jered.Lex@dot.wi.gov

(608)785-9956

Jonathan Davidson, P.E.

WisDOT Project Engineer

3550 Mormon Coulee Rd

La Crosse, WI 54601

Jonathan.Davidson@dot.wi.gov

(608)785-9036
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